
The first introductory meeting for academic guidance services at the Faculty of Nursing - Mansoura 

University 

Under the patronage of Mrs. Professor Dr. Amina Muhammad Rashad Al-Nimr, Dean of the College, and 

the leadership of Mrs. Professor Dr. Abeer Zakaria, Vice Dean of the College for Student Education Affairs, 

and with the participation of Dr. Azza Ibrahim, 

It was held today, Sunday, 9/24/2023 

 

Participation of faculty members in the Department of Psychiatric Nursing and Mental Health in registering 

bachelor’s students and directing and counseling them according to the teaching plan, starting Monday, 

9/26/2023. 

How to register on the student services website 

https://myu.mans.edu.eg/ 

Academic registration through it and access to the educational platform... 

Congratulating bachelor’s students on the new academic year on Monday, 10/2/2023 

Happy new year to all our dear students. A new and successful academic year, God willing. The 

Department of Psychiatric Nursing and Mental Health, headed by Professor Dr. Mona Al-Balsha, is pleased 

to congratulate you on the arrival of the new academic year. Attached are the practical distributions of the 

psychiatric nursing curriculum for the academic year 2023/2024, on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday. 

We are grateful for your continued success and success. 

Congratulating bachelor’s students on the new academic year on Monday, 10/3/2023 

Happy new year to all our dear students. A new and successful academic year, God willing. The 

Department of Psychiatric Nursing and Mental Health, headed by Professor Dr. Mona Al-Balsha, is pleased 

to congratulate you on the arrival of the new academic year. Attached to you is the date and location of 

the psychiatric nursing lecture for the academic year 2023/2024, which will be on Friday at 9:30 am, 

starting at 6:00 AM. /10/2023, in Runway B-24, Faculty of Engineering. We are grateful for your continued 

success and success 

 

 

 



Congratulating bachelor’s students on the new academic year on Monday, 10/4/2023 

Happy new year to all our dear students. A new and successful academic year, God willing. The 

Department of Psychiatric Nursing and Mental Health, headed by Professor Dr. Mona Al-Balsha, is pleased 

to congratulate you on the arrival of the new academic year. Attached to you is the date and location of 

the psychiatry lecture for the academic year 2023/2024, which will be on Friday at 8:30 am, starting at 6:00 

AM. /10/2023, in Runway B-24, Faculty of Engineering. We are grateful for your continued success and 

success 

 

A reception ceremony for new students at the Faculty of Nursing, Mansoura University, with the 

participation of the Head of the Department of Psychiatric Nursing and Mental Health, His Excellency Dr. 

Mona Al-Balsha, and faculty members in the department, on Tuesday, October 3, 2023. 

Coinciding with the induction week for new students, a ceremony was held to welcome new students to 

the college. 

The party's activities began with the MP opening the student activities exhibition and the scientific 

exhibition for the various scientific departments. 

His Excellency welcomed the new students and urged them to study well and participate in scientific 

activities and vocational training to chart a better professional future. 

 



 

 

 

 

With the participation of the Head of the Department of Psychiatric Nursing and Mental Health, His 

Excellency Dr. Mona Al-Balsha, and the faculty members of the department, on Tuesday, October 3, 

2023, at the Student Activities Exhibition in the Department of Psychiatric Nursing and Mental Health 

on the sidelines of the fourth Fikra Conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

The first introductory meeting about the activities and services of the Community Service and 

Environmental Development Affairs Sector at the Faculty of Nursing - Mansoura University 

Under the patronage of Mrs. Professor Dr. Amina Muhammad Rashad Al-Nimr, Dean of the College, 

and the leadership of Mrs. Professor Dr. Wafa Fathi Selim, Vice Dean of the College for Community 

Service and Development Affairs, and with the participation of Dr. Rania Rabie Al-Etreby, 

The first introductory meeting was held today, Wednesday 10/4/2023, about the activities and services 

of the Community Service and Environmental Development Affairs Sector at the College of Nursing for 

old and new students, where the sector’s departments and services were introduced. The Public Service 

Unit, the Graduate Follow-up Unit, the Occupational Safety and Health Unit, Excellence Affairs, and the 

Crisis Unit were started. And disasters. The Mahrousa team, its goals and the activities it provides were 

introduced, and a compilation video of some of the activities of the sector’s departments was shown. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Introductory meeting for new graduate students at the Faculty of Nursing, Mansoura University 

 

Participation of the Head of the Department of Psychiatric Nursing and Mental Health, Prof. Dr. Mona Al-

Balsha, and the Academic Guidance Coordinator, Dr. Rania Rabie Al-Atrabi, in the introductory meeting for 

postgraduate students, on Wednesday, October 11, 2023. 

  
The meeting included introductory lectures on 

Study system based on credit hours for Master’s and Ph.D 

Steps to obtain the degree. 

Ethics of scientific research 

How to register on the Egyptian Knowledge Bank 

The role of academic guidance for postgraduate students from registration to scholarships. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

In the presence of the Head of the Department of Psychiatric Nursing and Mental Health, Dr. Mona Al-Balsha, the 

top graduate studies in the Department of Psychiatric Nursing and Mental Health for the years 2021/2022 and 

2022/2023 were honored on the sidelines of the Fifth International Conference on Justice and Empowerment of 

Women as a Fundamental Pillar of Their Health. 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


